
ACS and CAF Explore Avenues for Strategic Collaboration

Port of Spain, Trinidad & Tobago – 11 March, 2025 – The Association of Caribbean States (ACS)
held a high-level meeting with CAF – Development Bank of Latin America and the Caribbean to
explore potential avenues for collaboration in advancing regional development initiatives.

The meeting, which took place at the CAF office in Trinidad and Tobago, was led by Dr. Stacy
Richards-Kennedy, CAF Regional Manager for the Caribbean, alongside Mr. Bernardo Requema,
from the Corporate Vice-Presidency for Strategic Programming and Director Representative of CAF
in Trinidad and Tobago.

Discussions focused on the role of CAF as a key partner in supporting the execution of strategic
projects that align with the ACS’s mandate to promote sustainable development and cooperation
across  the  Greater  Caribbean.  Both organizations  look forward to  continued dialogue and the
identification of concrete opportunities for joint action.


